

MAY 2 20**19**

April 30, 2019

CHY OF MADISON

Mr. Matt Tucker
Dept. of Planning & Community Economic Development, City of Madison 215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. Suite 017
Madison, WI 53701

Dear Mr. Tucker;

I have been in communication with Gordon Greene, President of Chozen-ji Betsuin/International Zen Dojo of Wisconsin regarding their potential purchase of 2540 East Mifflin Street. Rev. Greene has informed me that they have submitted an application for permission to rent professional office space in one wing of the building.

This building is in the Northside business district, and I am writing as President of, and on behalf of the board of, the Northside Business Association. We feel that positive economic development of the area would be beneficial to the residents in the area, as well as encourage future economic development in the district, and would support this additional use of the building.

We are pleased that Rev. Greene and the other leaders of this group have reached out to the community to be sure to partner with other groups to contribute to the health of the neighborhood.

Thank you,

Sue Peck, CFP®

President, Northside Business Association

Founder & President Evolution Financial LLC